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SHIRE OF KOORDA

DATES TO REMEMBER
Wed 22 March
Shire of Koorda Audit Committee Meeting. At the
Koorda Council Chambers, starting at 4.00pm. 

Wed 22 March (Change of Date)
Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda Council
Chambers, starting at 5.00pm.

Fri 31 March
Pool Closed for the 2022/23 Season.

Fri 7 April 
Office Closed - Good Friday Public Holiday

Mon 10 April 
Office Closed - Easter Monday Public Holiday
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10 Haig Street, Koorda WA 6475 | PO BOX 20 | 08 9684 1219 | shire@koorda.wa.gov.au

SHIRE ADMIN 
 OFFICE HOURS
Please see below the Shire
Administration Office
hours.

Monday - Friday 
9.00am to 4.00pm 

Licensing 
9.00am to 3.30pm




The office has a message
bank service. If you phone
out of our office hours,
please leave a message
and we will get back to
you. 
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LOCAL
ROADWORKS
2 Sections of Koorda Kulja
Road & Maintenance
Grading

KOORDA GYM
REMINDER
With the busy season of
the gym approaching, we
would like remind gym
users of the following;

- Use the hand sanitiser
provided.
- Wipe down the
equipment after use.
- Bring a towel to put down
on the machines.
- Children under the age of
16 are not permitted in the
gym.
- Return equipment to its
original position.
- Enclosed shoes are to be
worn.
- Gym users are not to let
non gym users in under
their membership. This
may result in a
cancellation of your
membership. 

Please remember all terms
and conditions for the gym
are in place for the safety
of all users. 

SNAKE
REMINDER

The last day for the
2021/2022 Swimming Pool
season will be Friday  31st
March 2023.

We hope you have enjoyed
this summer at the pool,
and we thank Tristan for a
successful season.

SWIMMING
POOL END OF
SEASONIn the past few weeks,

there has been an increase
in reports of snakes in
town. This includes snakes
at residential houses and
also at the Recreation
Ground Pavilion. 

We take this opportunity to
remind everyone to be
cautious and keep an eye
out for snakes. 

LIBRARY
EXCHANGE
37 new items have arrived
in the library and added to
our NEW shelf. There is
something for everyone
from fiction and non-fiction
books to DVDs and audio
books. 

More items will be arriving
in late March. 

We hope to see you soon
browsing the new arrivals. 
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Rubbish                  Recycling
What can go into your recycling bin?
The following items can go into your recycling bins; glass, plastic, paper, cardboard,
aluminum and steel and liquid paperboard. For more information visit the Avon Waste
website. https://www.avonwaste.com.au/

AVON WASTE COLLECTION CALENDAR

President Jannah Stratford
stratfordj@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 036 889

Councillor Gary Greaves
greavesg@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 843 015

Councillor Lea Smith
smithl@koorda.wa.gov.au
0448 112 349

KNOW YOUR
COUNCILLORS

Deputy President Buster Cooper
cooperb@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 937 207

Councillor Gina Boyne
boyneg@koorda.wa.gov.au
0438 062 037

Councillor Nicholas Chandler
chandlern@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 927 120

Councillors are elected to represent the Shire’s residents
and ratepayers. If you wish to discuss a Council matter,
offer any suggestions, have compliments, concerns or
feedback, please contact the Councillors below.


